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DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE
William Peduto, Mayor  	                     Douglas Anderson, Director of Finance / Treasurer



February 5, 2021

President and Members
Pittsburgh City Council
City of Pittsburgh

Dear President and Members:
We submit herewith a Resolution providing for the purchase of certain property by the City of Pittsburgh, in lieu of eminent domain, in order to advance City's proposed permanent closure of the Timberland Bridge, additionally, amending Resolution 629 of 2019 to provide specific payee information and adjust the code account information to the 2021 year.
We respectfully request the Waiver of Rule 8 for this Resolution, as the closing of the Timberland Bridge is a public safety concern.

								Sincerely,

								Douglas W. Anderson
								Director/Treasurer










Cc: Councilman R. Daniel Lavelle, Finance Chair – City Council
      Brenda F. Pree – City Clerk
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